

Edmonton Valley Zoo awarded Canada 150 Celebration Garden

October 12, 2016

Media are invited to attend a tulip planting ceremony for the Canada 150 Celebrations at the Edmonton Valley Zoo. The Edmonton Valley Zoo is one of 150 locations chosen nationwide to host a commemorative garden to mark Canada's 150th anniversary of Confederation. The zoo is one of two locations in Edmonton, and one of two zoos across Canada chosen to participate.

EDMONTON Get Closer

Friday, October 14, 2016

10 a.m. Time:

Location: Four Winds Plaza (behind Guest Services)
Edmonton Valley Zoo, 13315 Buena Vista Road

Next spring, the 1000 red and white tulips will bloom in the shape of a polar bear—a symbol of the zoo's commitment to conservation and a nod to the zoo's partnership with Polar Bears International. The Canadian Garden Council and Vesey's Bulbs of Prince Edward Island provided the bulbs for the project.

Photo opportunities will include tulip planting by children and seniors.

Media contact:

Kristi Bland

Communications Advisor 780-508-9488



3rd Floor, City Hall 1 Sir Winston Churchill Square NW Edmonton, AB T5J 2R7 www.edmonton.ca

Subscribe | Unsubscribe | Printer Friendly Version

This email was created and delivered through Mailout